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 Elaine Harris OBJ2015/3036/P 10/06/2015  13:27:59 I do hope that after considering this planning application you will reject it. It is an outrageous proposal 

for this property and will cause untold damage to the foundations of the surrounding properties, as well 

as unacceptable disruption to a very busy road. It is way beyond any reasonable application and I very 

hope you will reject it. Claire Gasson's response says it all, and everyone I know in the neighbourhood 

heartily agrees with her.

17 Langland Gdns
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